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Gray, William E

From: everyday home llc <everydayhomellc@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2023 6:17 PM

To: Gray, William E

Subject: 1428 Wood Ave front porch

Attachments: 20230418_180253.jpg; 20230418_180330.jpg

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Hello Bill,  

 

Marco here with Everyday Home INC.  

I'm the contractor that will be building the front porch at 1428 Wood Ave. 

Chris Golbrecht sen me an email telling me you need a drawing of the new roof idea that we cam up with. My computer 

di not want to open my design program.  

I do hope my hand drawn design may be enough to give you an idea of what we are wanting to do. The roof is not 

completely flat and has just enough pitch to cover  it with the same asphalt shingles that are on the other existing roofs. 

We also changed the porch posts to 6x6 timbers which we both thought would look much better and more historical 

when it comes to size. 

We are going to embellish them with crown molding, a pedestal on the bottom and some smaller trim down the face. 

Everything else is as the original rendering. 

I have attached the drawings to this email. 

Please let me know if there is anything else you would need,  or need to know. 

I can be reached at everydayhomellc@gmail.com  

Or at (719)210-4241 

Look forward to hearing from you and communicating with you on this project. 

 

Best Regards  

 

Marco with Everyday Home INC  


